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Deferral of today's hearing on rate capping inquiry 

The public hearing scheduled for today on the inquiry into rate capping has had to be deferred until later in 

July. 

Once a new date for the hearing has been determined, the schedule will be posted to the Environment and 

Planning Committee’s website and a news alert will be issued. 
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